
HOLDERNESS 
PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE OF DECISION 
 

 

The Planning Board held a public hearing on February 18, 2020 to consider the following application:  

Case #20-1-2:  Application submitted by Iain MacLeod of the Squam Lakes Science Center to 

request a Site Plan Review for property located on 23 Science Center Road, identified as tax map 

236-001-000, located in the Commercial District, in accordance with the Town of Holderness Site 

Plan Regulations. 

 

 Motion: “To approve the site plan with the condition that they obtain a variance for the 
expanded raptor exhibit building and expanded trail system.” 

  Motion: R. Snelling 
  Second: C. Lehner 
  Discussion: No further discussion 
  Motion Passes: 5-yes    0-no    0-abstention    3-absent 
 

                                                                               _ ______________________________ 
                                          Robert Snelling, Chairman 
             Planning Board 
            February 18, 2020 
 
 

Note: Any person affected has a right to appeal this decision. If you wish to appeal, you must act within 

thirty days of the date on this notice, tomorrow being day one. See New Hampshire Revised Statutes 

Annotated, Chapter 677. 

 


